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Dr. Jonathan Addleton 
Rector 

Forman Christian College

A NOTE FROM  
FORMAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE

Friends of Forman Christian College is excited to announce the arrival of our new  
Executive Director, Rev. Dr. Roger A. Dermody. On board now, Roger takes the reins in 
September 2022. If you’d like to send a note of congratulations, please email him at  
rdermody@friendsofforman.org. He looks forward to meeting each of you and learning 
about your connection to FCCU! ◆

Many thanks for providing the 
support that Forman needs to 
flourish.  Your support covers 
several vital areas, including 
scholarships and capital projects. 
It also helps shape the lives of 
students in ways that will have an 
impact for decades to come.

One notable recent event was 
the completion of Forman’s 
new Media Center, offering 
students hands-on experience in 
television production while laying 
the groundwork for a campus 
radio station. Already, the 
Media Center has hosted various 
media-related events covering 
everything from digital security 
to reporting on the environment. 
 
Meanwhile, renovations have 
launched on an old building 
near Forman, turning this derelict 
structure into a hostel for at least 

80 female students. In addition, 
an entirely new hostel for up to 
10 single female faculty and staff 
recently opened on the FCCU 
campus, providing a safe place 
to live for young professionals 
from outside of Lahore. 

Also, Forman’s Light of Hope 
School -- established for the 
children of our service staff -- 
celebrated another landmark, 
graduating its first class of 15 
students. Having completed the 
US equivalent of grade 10,  
these graduates will now 
continue their studies at either 
Kinnaird (for girls) or Forman  
(for boys), becoming the first in 
their families to attend college. 
 
Finally, let me give a special 
shoutout to Sam Schreiner as  
he transitions to retirement.  
 

Sam’s roots in what 
is now Pakistan 
go back nearly a 
century, and he 
too will leave an 
enduring mark, having played 
the role of advisor, counselor, 
board member, fundraiser,  
and pastor at Friends for the 
past 14 years, including 6 of 
them as Executive Director.  
 
I deeply appreciate his support 
during my tenure at Forman 
and look forward to his return 
visit next year when we officially 
inaugurate our new Campus 
Center, funded in large part 
by the generosity of Friends of 
Forman.

Sincerely and with every blessing,

Special Announcement from the Board:

mailto:rdermody%40friendsofforman.org?subject=Note%20for%20Rev.%20Dr.%20Roger%20Dermody
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FRIENDS OF FORMAN  
2021-22 FINANCIALS

Financial Impact of Support for FCCU 
$1,882,886  CAMPUS CENTER/LIBRARY PROJECT 

$900,000 = 48%

LEADERSHIP & FACULTY SUPPORT 
$227,267 = 12%

SCHOLARSHIPS 
$451,425 = 24%

OTHER CAPITAL PROJECTS 
$196,135 = 10%

OTHER DIRECT FCCU SUPPORT 
$108,059 = 6%

67%

20%

10%

3%

INDIVIDUALS 
$1,654,493

CHURCHES 
$251,004

INVESTMENT &  
OTHER INCOME 
$76,396

FOUNDATIONS 
$496,059

Revenue by Source

$2,477,952
Expenditures

$2,457,822

9%

12%

79%

MANAGEMENT 
$212,563

FUNDRAISING 
$306,254

PROGRAM SERVICES 
$1,939,005



In 2007, I met with two bright young students 
when my fellow traveler, John Marr, snapped this 
photo of the three of us. Keneth Pervaiz was the 
student to my left. He was a math major, but he 
wanted to know how to become a pastor. He 
came from a family of humble means; Keneth lost 
his father when he was 15. His mother took out a 
loan using her jewelry 
as collateral so he 
could enroll at Forman 
Christian College. 
After his first semester, 
the administration 
saw his potential, and 
awarded him a full 
scholarship.

Keneth had a heart for ministry and was active in 
the chapel program. Dr. Bob Wetmore, Professor 
of New Testament at Forman, became his mentor. 
After graduating from Forman in 2009,  
Dr. Wetmore encouraged Keneth to pursue 
Biblical Studies.  He then found a sponsor to 
underwrite Keneth’s master’s program in New 
Testament Theology at Queens University in 
Ireland. Upon graduation in 2012, Keneth wrote 
to Dr. Jim Tebbe (then rector), seeking a position 
in which to serve at Forman. Dr. Tebbe offered 
the opportunity to assist in the chapel and teach 
Christian Ethics to university students.  
While his focus was 
teaching the young 
men, he fell in love with 
a young woman during 
their work together at the 
chapel. Keneth’s future 
wife, Aroona, was the 
leader of the Christian 
student association at 
Forman, and they felt  
the Lord had brought 
them together to be 
lifelong partners. 

Keneth knew he 
needed a Ph.D. 
to have a broader 
impact in Pakistan. 
Dr. Wetmore found 
someone who 
supported Keneth’s 
Greek and New 
Testament doctoral 
studies at the Southern 
Baptist Theological 
Seminary in Louisville, 
KY. Aroona joined 
him once they were married and supported them 
until she graduated with her master’s degree in 
counseling, and he completed his Ph.D. in 2021 - 
all while welcoming their daughter Amelia  
into the family!

Today Keneth’s and Aroona’s lives have come 
full circle. They have returned to Lahore, where 
Keneth is an Associate Professor of Religious 
Studies at Forman Christian College. He is 
teaching Greek, advising students, and occasionally 
preaching at the church on campus. As the only 
Pakistani in the country with an earned Ph.D. 
in New Testament, Keneth also works on a 
curriculum for Christians enrolled in government-
run elementary and secondary schools. Keneth’s 
remarkable story of moving from student to scholar 
with the support of many others reminds us that 
Forman Christian College is making an essential 
contribution to Pakistan and people of faith, one 
life at a time. ◆  
Photo: Keneth with his Greek language students at FCCU

FROM STUDENT TO SCHOLAR 
THE KENETH PERVAIZ STORY
by Rev. Samuel Schreiner III
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In 2021-2022, FCCU received gifts from the churches and their foundations included here.  
We thank them for their benevolent support and partnership in this important mission.  
Their generosity is exemplary of the FCCU motto, “by love serve one another.” 

First Presbyterian Church
Gainesville GA  

First Presbyterian Church
Georgetown TX  

First Presbyterian Church
Lakeland FL  

First Presbyterian Church
Nashville TN  

First Presbyterian Church
Quincy FL

First Presbyterian Church
Redlands CA

First Presbyterian Church
St. Petersburg FL

Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church
Chicago IL

Grace Presbyterian Church
Columbus GA  

Independent Presbyterian Church
Birmingham AL

Kearsarge Community Presbyterian
New London NH    

Kingston Presbyterian Church
Kingston NJ    

Bethany Covenant Church
Bedford NH

Bethesda Presbyterian Church
Aberdeen NC

Bradley Hills Presbyterian Church
Bethesda MD 

Bryn Mawr Presbyterian Church
Bryn Mawr PA

College Church in Wheaton
Wheaton IL

Davidson United Methodist
Davidson NC 

East Liberty Presbyterian Church
Pittsburgh PA  

Eastminster Presbyterian Church
Pittsburgh PA  

First Baptist Church
Derry NH  

First Presbyterian Church
Bonita Springs FL

First Presbyterian Church
Columbus GA

First Presbyterian Church
Dunedin FL  

La Cañada Presbyterian Church
La Cañada CA  

Nassau Presbyterian Church
Princeton NJ  

National Presbyterian Church
Washington DC  

Noroton Presbyterian Church
Darien CT  

Oxford Presbyterian Church
Oxford OH  

Peachtree Church
Atlanta GA  

Presbyterian Church (USA) 
Louisville KY

Presbyterian Church of Ireland
Belfast Northern Ireland 

Presbyterian Church of Los Gatos 
Los Gatos CA 
Second Presbyterian Church
Lexington KY  

Springdale Presbyterian Church
Louisville KY  

Westwood Presbyterian Church 
Los Angeles CA

HONOR ROLL OF CHURCH DONORS

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

14.1627 
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Tax-deductible donations can be made by 
sending a check to our office address,  
3434 Roswell Rd NW, Atlanta, GA 30305,  
or at www.FriendsOfForman.org/Donate.  
Here you can make a one-time gift or establish 
a recurring donation via VISA, MasterCard, 
American Express, or Discover. Other ways to 
give through the Donate page are Apple Pay, 
Google Pay, or Click to Pay.  

A monthly recurring donation adds up to 
a larger gift and is an easy way to support 
student scholarships! Please include us in your 
prayers, and share our information with your 
family, friends, or church mission team. 

For information on making a stock gift, estate 
planning, or starting an endowed scholarship, 
please email CFO Sandy O’Meara at 
someara@friendsofforman.org.  
 
Forman Christian College thanks you for  
your gifts! ◆

http://www.FriendsOfForman.org/Donate
mailto:someara%40friendsofforman.org?subject=Annual%20Report%20-%20Donation%20Inquiry
http://FriendsOfForman.org/Donate


2017-2018 2018-2019 2019-2020 2020-2021 2021-2022

735
804

903 993 9741,703
1,873

2,115
2,375

2,523

7,381
7,768

8,303
8,492

8,564

WOMEN ENROLLED

CHRISTIAN ENROLLED

TOTAL STUDENTS 
ENROLLED

Enrollment Trends

Scholarships Granted (shown in Pakistani Rupees)
Scholarships Awarded 

to Christians

₨ 73.9mil

₨ 90.8mil
₨ 100.9mil

₨ 113.8mil
₨ 121.9mil

2017-2018 2018-2019 2019-2020 2020-2021 2021-2022

Total Scholarships AwardedScholarships Awarded 
to Women

SCHOLARSHIPS AT A GLANCE

15%  
INCREASE IN 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
FROM 

PREVIOUS YEAR

$1,341,667  
TOTAL 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
PROVIDED TO 

STUDENTS

1,914  
TOTAL 

STUDENTS 
RECEIVING 

FINANCIAL AID

$1,139  
COST OF ROOM 
AND BOARD ON 

CAMPUS

$278 - $3,056  
RANGE OF 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
AWARDED TO 

STUDENTS

₨ 46.4mil ₨ 56.6mil
₨ 65.5mil

₨ 70.8mil ₨ 79.5mil

2017-2018 2018-2019 2019-2020 2020-2021 2021-2022

1864
FORMAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE FOUNDED 
BY DR. CHARLES W. FORMAN

LAND FOR CURRENT CAMPUS PURCHASED

1902
FIRST COLLEGE IN THE 

PUNJAB TO ADMIT WOMEN

1928

PAKISTAN GOVERNMENT 
NATIONALIZES THE SCHOOL

1972

RETURN TO CHURCH OWNERSHIP COMPLETED. 
DR. PETER ARMACOST NAMED RECTOR; 
RE-ESTABLISHED THE SCHOOL WITH 3,130 
STUDENTS ENROLLED

2003

WESTERN STYLE LIBERAL ARTS BACCALAUREATE 
PROGRAM BEGINS 

2005

FIRST GRADUATING BACCALAUREATE CLASS OF STUDENTS 
UNDER THE NEW CHARTER

2009

7,768 STUDENTS ENROLLED; 12% CHRISTIAN, 
40% OF UNIVERSITY STUDENTS ARE WOMEN

2018

1940
CAMPUS OPENS ON 
FEROZEPUR ROAD 

IN LAHORE

1987
PAKISTAN CHRISTIANS 

WIN THE SUPREME 
COURT CASE TO BEGIN 

THE RETURN OF THE 
COLLEGE TO CHURCH 

OWNERSHIP

2004
PAKISTANI GOVERNMENT 

(HIGHER EDUCATION 
COMMISSION) GRANTS 

FCC CHARTERED 
UNIVERSITY STATUS 

2007
POSTGRADUATE 

PROGRAMS BEGIN

2012
DR. JIM TEBBE 

BECOMES RECTOR

₨ 150.4mil
₨ 172.6mil

₨ 186.5mil

₨ 209.1mil
₨ 241.5mil

2017-2018 2018-2019 2019-2020 2020-2021 2021-2022

FCCU 5 YEAR GROWTH
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2021-2022 STUDENT STATISTICS

949 
Total 

Graduates

Graduation Overview

452 
Female 

Graduates

108 
Christian 
Graduates

A NOTE FROM  
FORMAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE
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Enrollment By Program

674 Graduate

3,028
Intermediate 

4,526
Baccalaureate

56 Professional  
Studies & IEAP

280 PharmD



Many of the campus and student photos in this document were taken by Anil Joseph, Forman Christian College Official Photographer. 

Donate and manage your gifts online: 
https://FriendsOfForman.org/Donate

Supporting Quality Higher Education in Pakistan

Zoya, FCCU Student 
I live in Lahore, city of Punjab province. I belong to the 
Christian community, so getting education is the primal way 
to be able to survive in this country as a minority. I chose 
FCCU because it is a Christian institute, and it is also a safe 
institute for women as well. 
 

I have applied for financial aid for two reasons: First, my mother is a widow 
and secondly, my family financial resources are not enough to bear my studies 
expenditures. FCCU has helped me to bear my educational expenditures so 
that I can pursue my studies without any fear or worry of not having enough 
financial resources. 
 
FCCU has become a second home to me; it is not just helping me to get my 
education, but it is also helping me grow as a better person. The campus, 
facilities, and environment have impacted my life in a positive way. 
 
I want to say thank you from the depth of my heart to my donors and to the 
people who helped me to get this financial aid. Without your support,  
it was not possible for me to chase my dreams and pursue my career.  
May God Bless You More. ◆

FRIENDS OF FORMAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE
 

Mailing Address: 3434 Roswell Road NW | Atlanta, GA | 30305 
 

Phone: 866-460-6313        Email: info@FriendsOfForman.org 
Website: www.FriendsOfForman.org

http://FriendsOfForman.org/Donate
http://facebook.com/FriendsOfForman
http://twitter.com/FriendsOfFCC
http://instagram.com/FriendsOfFCC
https://www.linkedin.com/company/friendsoffcc/

